
Dear Joint Technical Corrections Committee: 

 

I am writing in SUPPORT of HCR 3049 A concurrent resolution recognizing parents as the chief 

stakeholders of the future and education of their children.  

Parents ARE the chief stakeholders of the future and education of our children. We have every right to 

deny curriculum and be involved daily in what our children are taught. 

Thank you for all your hard work and for your time. 

Jocelyn Backman 

District 13 


